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Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc
1821 N.W. 40" Street MAIL ROOM 7
QOakland Park, F1 33309
Paula J. Isler, Research Assiﬁtant QO“ q\&
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance
Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center 0 E
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., , EPOSIT DAT
Tallahassee, F1 32399-0850 D195 - SEP 19 1599

Dear Ms. Isler:

With reference to your letter dated September 1* and our telecom of the 9" concerning
our fax dated August 30, 1999. We only requested a change of address for Florida Pay
Phone Services, Inc. and not a change of name, 1 apologies for any confusion this may
have caused.

Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc. is still a very active corporation in the State of Florida, |
(they have been informed of a change of address and Officer). There is still an office in
AFA - ______Florida and we want to keep our Certificate number with the Public Service Commission

gi? ————in the name of Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc. We only want to request all future
CMU Eorrespondence be sent to head office at:

f"‘"}_’ .

BAG . Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc.

IL;- . e C/O Alpha Telcom, Inc.

NBE, < 2751 Highland Ave

. = Grants Pass, OR 97526

President Paul Rubera

Tel: 800-776-0332
Fax: 541-476-9469
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Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance
Public Service Commission

Capital Circle Office Center UE)
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., EPOSIT DATE
Tallahassee, FI 32399-0850 D1 95 - SEP 13 1599

Dear Ms. Isler:

With reference to your letter dated September 1% and our telecom of the 9" concerning
our fax dated August 30, 1999. We only requested a change of address for Florida Pay
Phone Services, Inc. and not a change of name, I apologies for any confusion this may
have caused.

Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc. is still a very active corporation in the State of Florida,
(they have been informed of a change of address and Officer). There is still an office in
Florida and we want to keep our Certificate number with the Public Service Commission
in the name of Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc. We only want to request all future
correspondence be sent to head office at:

Florida Pay Phone Services, Inc.
C/0 Alpha Telcom, Inc.
2751 Highland Ave
Grants Pass, OR 97526

President Paul Rubera

Tel: 800-776-0332
Fax: 541-476-9469

Also, please find enclosed check for $18.00 for penalty and interest charges, which we
' were unaware of.

Again, our apologies for any inconvenience we may have caused you.
o ; .__:'i""'Yours sincerely,
'+ # . ... Michael Withers

* 74 Faxed and mailed 9/9/99






